
Forum Report for AWSC (April 1, 2023) – Submitted by Cathy C. 

Subscriptions were up from January 2022 (770) to January 2023 (818) for Ohio. For the US, Canada and 

Bermuda, subscriptions were up from January 2022 (18,123) to January 2023 (18,901). 

Carol C., the Forum editor moderated Web Conference calls of Area Forum Coordinators about once 

every quarter this past year.  Experience was shared, questions were asked, frustrations were vented, 

support was offered, and ideas were generated.  The latest one in February had several good 

suggestions about how to finance subscriptions to give away and how to easily pick up sharings at AWSC 

and Assembly.  So, at AWSC on April 1, I will hand out index cards where I want your submissions for the 

Forum feature “One Quote at a Time” – 25 to 50 words. I’ll collect them at the end of the day and sent 

them to WSO. 

The Forum needs our sharings of experience, strength and hope.  I know that many of you have 

contributed articles through the years.  Please continue.  I am currently working on adapting a Power 

Point presentation of The Forum Writing Workshop. 

Yours in Service, 

Cathy C. 

 

 

 


